
CONSENT TO USE PHOTOGRAPHS OF A CHILD 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During the course of the school year, we often like to photograph some of our 
children to help publicise our school and celebrate the children’s achievements.  We 
need these images to use in leaflets and displays, and on our website.  Occasionally 
we are asked for images to illustrate Local Authority of County Council publications 
or reports. 
Images that we do take can be viewed upon request.  They will only be used for a 
maximum of two years and will then be destroyed.  Images will not be used for 
anything that might cause distress or embarrassment to parent/carer or child. 
We would like to be able to include your child, but we will only do so with your 
consent.  We would therefore be extremely grateful if you could spend a few minutes 
filling in this form.  For documents that the general public will have access to, 
photographs will not be accompanied by children’s names. 
 

Name of Child (Block Capitals)  
 

Name of person responsible for 
The child 

 

I understand that the images being taken of my child will only be used by the school 
for the following purposes: 

 Electronic and printed information, displays and exhibitions publicising the 
school and celebrating the children’s work. 

 Electronic and printed information, displays and exhibitions relating the Local 
Authority 

 
I understand that this image will NOT be used: 

 For anything which may be viewed as negative in tone or that may cause 
offence, embarrassment or distress for the child or their parents or carer. 

 In any new publication more that two years after the date the image was 
taken. 

Having read the statement above, do you 
give your consent for photographs or 
other images to be taken and used? 
(Please put a tick in appropriate box) 

 
 
 

YES, I give my consent for 
pictures to be used 
 
NO, I do not give consent for 
pictures to be used. 

Signature of person responsible for the 
Child 

 

Relationship to the child  

Date (Date/Month/Year)  

 
Once completed, this form should be returned to the school office. 
 


